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August 12, 2003

Posh Plants 

Green Valley Rd

TIMBERTOWN  3402

Telephone : 03 – 3249 3990

 Fax :  o3 – 3249 3901

 Email : poshplants@bigpond.com
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The Sales Manager

Palms Galore

23 Botany Rd

SYDNEY  2004

Attention: Mr. Bill Foley

Dear Mr. Foley

Posh Plants recently purchased 20 Pacific Palms from you. The plants were delivered on February 23, 2003 and seemed to be in satisfactory condition. However since their delivery they have shown signs of the palm bug disease, which has now spread, to our other palms. It is clear that your plants were carrying the disease at the time of delivery. 

We have received professional advice on this matter and seek full compensation from you for the loss of all the palms at Posh Plants. This matter needs to be dealt with promptly. Please contact myself or Steve Blight (our Head Nurseryman) as soon as possible.

 Sincerely,
Angela Willis

 Angela Willis

General Manager

